
28/09/2019 

MS Patricia Winston 
4a Boyle ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
pwinston2093@aol.com 

RE: DA2019/0081 - 12 Boyle Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

My previous objections relating to traffic issues, surface water flow on to our property, and the 
heritage importance of the area still apply. We now have more surface water flowing on to our 
property from up hill then over the past 30 years.
I do not agree with the Traffic Engineers response which states there will be no significant 
impact on the road network and parking spaces.
Two cars can not pass in lower Boyle Street due to parking on both sides of the road. A car 
must wait at the intersection between Boyle and Bentley Streets to give way to a car traveling 
up Boyle Street. The addition of another driveway on Boyle Street at this very spot will add to 
this problem. 

Sent: 28/09/2019 4:11:33 PM
Subject: Online Submission


